

AGINFO 25 (2025) GGL Neurodiversity Content Working Group - Expressions of Interest

Girl Guides Australia in consultation with the SGGOs have identified that there is a consistent need across all states for education and training of our members and volunteers in the Neurodiversity space.

GGA is looking to work with an external organisation who are experts in Neurodiversity to provide Girl Guiding In Australia (GGiA) the most up to date education and training for all our adult members and volunteers.

We (GGA) are looking for any members or volunteers that may have either a special interest, or industry expertise in this area to be a part of a working group, whose goal is to review and test a shortlist of organisations training materials and identify which is the most appropriate for the use of GGiA.

The time commitment is anticipated to be no more than 3 meetings and completing the shortlisted organisations content over a 5-week period. The aim is to review the shortlisted content and agree on the most appropriate with a view to launch the content in GGL at the end of October.

If this sounds like you, please complete <u>this form</u> by Friday 29th August to express your interest in participating in this working group. The first meeting will be held in the second week of September.

We look forward to working on this project with you.

For any questions, please contact Jo at JoL@girlguides.org.au